
 

 
 

Building Control Service    

Ground Floor 
Cecil Ward Building 
4-10 Linenhall Street 
Belfast 
BT2 8BP 
 
7th December 2022 
 
Dear Mary 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Drumglass Park, Lisburn Road, Belfast, BT9 6JF. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

dunlopr
Highlight



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
Please note that District Councils are the lead organisation for Entertainment Licensing 
and the provisions of the Order under Schedule 1 allows for the application, regulation 
and restriction following consideration by the licensing authority. 
  
The Order allows for the granting of a licence with conditions with the overarching aim 
of maximising safety and minimise risk and impact that may result from the granting of 
a licence. The role of the Police Service in consideration of entertainment licenses is 
limited. I would however highlight current regulatory practice: 
  

 Private Security Industry Act 2001 – covers the requirement for the provision of 
licensed activities that may impact this application.  

 Responsible retailing code (NI) – covers the responsible promotion and retail of 
alcohol.  
 
At this time that are no current PSNI objections to the above applications being further considered by 
Belfast City council, residents, other local business and NIFRS.   
 
If the Licence is granted in due course please forward police a copy with any special conditions or 
restrictions with confirmation that all Belfast City Council requirements and conditions including all Building 
Regulations approvals have been adhered to and that any current, relevant COVID – 19 guidance will be 
considered by the licence holder.  
 

 Kind Regards 

 
Donna Tolan 
Licensing Officer, Musgrave Station, Belfast 




